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All this does is creating more encampments and more trash, more needles, more 

danger more beggars more crime. 

Why would we incentivize this? It will tie our legal system up, with public defenders 

working for the homeless, when we should be focusing on cleaning our state up. 

I'm embarrassed to be an Oregonian.  

You are stretching the taxpayers thin.  


